
"NCEE Superintendent's Alliance provides a framework for leaders to learn from the most

influential education leaders in the world. Being a member of the Alliance has given me tools


to develop more effective systems and develop strategies to improve student outcomes."
 

- Dr. Cherie Labat, Columbus Municipal School District Superintendent 

Upcoming Events

June 23-25 Retreat in

Washington, DC

Our inaugural in-person Alliance Retreat will be an

intimate gathering of superintendents which

promises to be the perfect setting for taking stock of

the past two school years and fine tuning your

planning for the 2022-23 school year. Preview the full

agenda

Previous Events

Legislative Update

Seminar

In April, the Alliance was joined by NCEE's David

Osborne and Nathan Driskell, who led a discussion of

current trends in education related legislation. Watch

the full video here.

Superintendent Spotlight

Dr. Cherie Labat,

Columbus Municipal

School District

Superintendent 

Dr. Cherie Labat, Superintendent of the Columbus

Municipal School District, is looking forward to

attending the upcoming Alliance Retreat in

Washington, D.C. 
 
"We must think more globally as educators and NCEE

continues to have the most current research, and

practices to build high performing educational

systems. The conference will continue the

development of practices that will enhance your

leadership perspective."

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16s4QbvyqZxT7B2vbzI-iZSGoEeE2azwp/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16s4QbvyqZxT7B2vbzI-iZSGoEeE2azwp/view
https://vimeo.com/703057997/7c68cda404
https://vimeo.com/703057997/7c68cda404

